
FCC ID NEO20-0041 SERIES 
 
Correspondence ref : 37374 
 
Dear Mr Harrington 
 
Response to question 4. 
 
The original project that the FCC requested approval on was undertaken by 
CKC TCB, copy of correspondence attached below: 
 

 
 

Response to question 5. 
 
The applicant wishes to dismiss the grants related to fibre optic interfaces on 
the basis of a confirmation statement from the FCC as stated in previous 
correspondence. Given this, how relevant is it if the module NEO20-
0041SERIES is contained within or is related to the equipment listed. 
 
Regards 
Paul Harris 
TRL Compliance Ltd 
trlcs@supanet.com 
 


